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Friday,	19	May	2017		
2:01:58	PM	
	
I	support	a	fairer	price	for	solar.	Having	invested	in	rooftop	solar	it	is	unfair	that	
we	are	being	ripped	off	by	such	a	low	feed	in	tariff.	The	tariff	should	be	regulated	
with	a	mandatory	minimum	representing	the	true	value	of	the	solar	generation.	
And	this	should	increase	in	line	with	wholesale	price	increases.	Solar	generation	
is	an	investment	made	by	people	other	than	the	power	companies	and	it	has	the	
bonus	of	environmental	benefits	as	well	as	benefits	to	the	network.	Solar	power	
generators	also	become	more	aware	of	their	power	consumption	and	this	results	
in	less	waste	and	better	environmental	outcomes.	
Sincerely,	Ian	Paananen	
	
Ian	Paananen		

	
Postcode:	2251	
	
	




